
The Severn River Association is a 501 (c)(3), non-profit organizations working to preserve Maryland’s most prominent river.  You can learn more about us at 
www.severnriver.org 

Creek Cleanup – Volunteers Needed!! 

Saturday, April 5
th, 2014 

Luce & Picture Spring Creeks off the Severn River 

 

 

 

 Join us to help 

clean the Severn! 

 
The Severn River needs your help!  Volunteer to get your hands dirty for three 
hours for the Severn River, cleaning up old dumpsites like this one in Luce 
Creek.  
 

Two locations: 

     Luce Creek: meet at the end of Washington Drive, which is off Lincoln 
Parkway, the street intersecting Bestgate near the 7/11. 
 
     Picture Springs Branch:  meet at The Place, 8318 Telegraph Road (Rt. 170), 
Odenton, across from the new Academy Yard apartments.  
 

      

When? 

 

Saturday, April 5th from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm, rain or shine! 
 

Who? 
 

We need at least 100 people, ages 16 and up!  Sorry, but these sites are not child 
friendly as the largest quantities of trash are on steep slopes.  All cleanup 
supplies will be provided, but if you have favorite, comfortable work gloves feel 
free to bring them.  Don’t forget sturdy shoes, important for this site’s terrain. 

 

Why? 
 

This effort is part of the Alliance for the Chesapeake Bay’s annual effort, Project 
Clean Stream.  Project Clean Stream volunteers improve their community by 
removing trash, tires and other discarded items from area streams and nearby 
roadsides.  In 2013, there were 200 sites and over 5,000 volunteers removed 
approximately 300,000 pounds of trash from area streams! 
 

Want More? 
 

Lunches are provided by the Annapolis Terrapin Club and Severn River 
Association at each location. 

http://www.severnriver.org/

